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 Recommendation  
 

Stage Complete 

3 That the Director of Children’s Services ensures that the local analysis of findings from surveys such as the 
Every Child Matters survey and the Youth Service user survey is routinely made available at a local level to 
Area Committees and Clusters to inform their planning of future activity. 
 

  

December 2010 update 
 
There have been no significant further developments relating to this recommendation at this stage.  A new system is 
now in place that enables a breakdown of Every Child Matters survey data to cluster level, however as we are still in 
the early stages of collecting this data it will be some time before a full picture by cluster can be shared.  The latest 
Youth Services User Survey is currently being developed with input from a group of young people. 
 
We will share the details of these surveys with Area Committees and clusters as appropriate at a timely point in the 
future.  
 
Director’s Response 
We will work towards providing future survey information to both clusters and Area Committees in a routine way.  Cluster Managers will be 
able to access data from the 2010 Every Child Matters Survey later this year.  For 2010 it will be possible to break this down to wedge level 
and in future we will aim to localise this further.  A process is already in place for reporting key children’s services performance information to 
Area Committees on a half-yearly basis.  In future we will work to incorporate key survey outcomes into this where appropriate. 

  

 


